



Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

## Board meeting this week---Thursday

3 messages

Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

Mon, Sep 26, 2016 at 3:51 PM

To: Alice Torda <tordaa@hotmail.com>, Angie Parsons <aparsons2@nycap.rr.com>, Bill Meehan <billmeehan@hotmail.com>, David Shub <Shub@uamail.albany.edu>, Deborah Trees <TreesDE@aol.com>, Don Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>, Doug Smith <dsmith293@outlook.com>, Ellen Manning <ellenmanning1114@verizon.net>, Janet Reilly <kayaks06@verizon.net>, Jim White <jwhite4461@aol.com>, Laura Barry <a href="mailto:laura">Laura Barry <a h

<harausz@nycap.rr.com>

Lots of things to do.

October 20th meeting --meet the candidates night--is that OK

Sue Brown memorial--how are we going to do this

Gazebo--are we agreed about a design

bus shelter at Brookwood--Paul Miller is trying to get it for us

pedestrian cross walk at Knowles--Pat Fahey is working on it

Wolanin---

several years.

speed limit on Western

Messelle Richard Goldstein, Warren Street, has agreed to be on the Board--to replace Janet Reilly. Richard has tended to come to meetings, he has gotten signatures for us for several petitions, and he has been active in the "Loughlin" group. McKIA has not had anyone on the Board from Providence/Mercer/Warren in

The Association needs someone to distribute fliers on East Highland/Valley. Nancy Van Buren had been doing it but her arm was injured and she does not think that she can again resume doing it. Any suggestions? (I have been doing the distribution for that area for several months but I would like to stop doing that street).

Don

Laura Barry <labarry1218@gmail.com> To: Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

Hi Don. I'm free any day but Thursday.

Laura

[Quoted text hidden]

Donald Reeb donreeb@gmail.com> To: Laura Barry < labarry 1218@gmail.com>

Mon, Sep 26, 2016 at 8:22 PM